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Sign up your colleagues
You can support the work of the CPSU NSW and your local delegates  
by asking your colleagues to JOIN their union.

COVID Vaccine Survey 

Your union surveyed members in April to find out how many members had received access 
to a COVID-19 vaccine. 
 
Since then, CPSU NSW General Secretary Stewart Little has met with NSW Minister for 
Health Brad Hazzard. CPSU NSW has urged Minister Hazzard to use his offices to better 
coordinate a whole-of-government response to the vaccination of CPSU NSW members. 
 
The Federal Government has also recently announced that it will set up dedicated  
vaccination hubs across Australia for NDIS participants. 
 
Has your access to the vaccine changed following these developments?

Please take a couple of minutes to complete this survey:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DisabilitiesVaccinesurveyP2 
 
The survey will close 5pm Thursday 9 June. 
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